
   TOWN OF EAST BLOOMFIELD 

             PLANNING BOARD 

EAST BLOOMFIELD, NEW YORK 

 

 

June 9, 2020 

 

Attention: Sally Brozell 

 

Please print the following public notice for one day on as soon as possible.  If you have any 

questions, please contact Kimberly Rayburn at 585-657-7700 Option #4. 

 

 

 

A NOTICE FOR PUBLIC HEARING 

 

A public hearing will be held at 7:45 pm., Thursday, June 18, 2020 at the Town Hall, located at 

99 Main Street, East Bloomfield, New York. This hearing will be conducted by the Planning 

Board for the Town of East Bloomfield.  

 

Special Use Permit (SUP) TSP1-20, property located at 2856 Cannann Rd. Tax Map # 

79.00-3-14.120, existing SUP for Stable/Riding Academy.  Property being sold, new 

owner requires review and new SUP. 

 

 

Anyone interested in this hearing is welcome to attend and express opinions at that time. 

 

By order of the Planning Board, Town of East Bloomfield. 

Fred Fink 

Chairman 

 

 

 


